
 
 

Avon’s 2023 Revaluation Process Has Concluded 
 
 
The Fairfield-based company Municipal Valuation Services LLC was contracted by the Town of Avon to 
conduct the 2023 revaluation.  In a revaluation, the market value of each property in town is estimated 
and that estimate becomes the basis of the assessment for the following year’s tax, and for the four 
years following that.  The process is mandated by the State of Connecticut. 
 
 
For additional information, please call the Avon Assessor’s Office at (860) 409-4335. 
 


